
From:
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Date: June 29, 2017 2:16:11 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 7:48 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
David Turnbull

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
WE have just gone through a fight with hydro over the rising cost . The liberal government of Ontario
has sold out the future generation to make things look affordable , and still Hydro keeps coming back to
the customers for more . THERE IS NO MORE ! We can not afford anymore Rate increase.
Instead of raping the customers .have them look to their own wallets .Do they really need to make the
sun shine list every year. I make $14.00 dollars an hour as do most people in this area , we have been
in the dark and will be in the dark again if you let this rate increase and further increases happen.
Please Tell them NO for a change!

-- Attachment --
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